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8th December 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Important Information for Adults attending Christmas Performances 

Next week, we look forward to welcoming parents and carers to our EYFS and KS1 Nativities. As you 
will be aware from the news, there are increasing numbers of people testing positive for COVID–19; 
therefore, we need to take effective measures to continue to keep ourselves safe. 

To ensure that we reduce the risk of transmission we are taking several measures during the 
performances.  As you will be aware, we have limited the number of people in the audience to ensure 
that families are spaced within the hall. 

In addition to this, please ensure that you: 

• do not attend the performance if you have any of the symptoms of COVID – 19, have tested 
positive in the previous 10 days or have been instructed to self-isolate by NHS Test and Trace, 

• wear a face covering while on the school premises (unless exempt or aged under 11), 

• sanitize your hands on arrival, 

• dress warmly, as windows will be open to ensure ventilation and movement of fresh air. 

I would also like to encourage you to complete a lateral flow test (LFT) on the morning of the 
performance. 
 
Please ensure you arrive 10 minutes before the performance begins so that you can be signed in and 
can find your seat. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 


